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February 16, 2022

Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission
Commission Registry

280 Slater Street, P.O. Box 1046, Station B
Ottawa, ON, K1P 559

Email: interventions@cnsc-ccsn.gc.ca

SUBIJECT: Point Lepreau Operating License Renewal
Dear Commission Registry:

Please accept this letter of support as my written submission for the license renewal of
the Point Lepreau Nuclear Generating Station.

Point Lepreau Nuclear Generating Station is a key asset in the NB Power generation
fleet. providing safe, reliable, low cost and non-emitting electrical generation for the
people of New Brunswick. The plant is extremely important to New Brunswick and
Canada to help achieve greenhouse gas reduction targets, contribute global climate
change mitigation and to help provide energy independence to our province and region.

They have a team of about 900 highly skilled and trained employees committed to
public, employee and environmental safety. They recently surpassed 2 million person-
hours without a lost time accident and were presented with several awards over the
years

The Point Lepreau Nuclear Station is important to our current New Brunswick economy
by providing high value jobs and helping to keep New Brunswick energy costs
competitive as well as a critical asset to support the continued development of the SMR
market and further establish New Brunswick and Canada as a Nuclear center of
excellence leading sustainable and non-emitting energy solutions.

| support the license renewal for Point Lepreau.

Regards,

Mark Wilson PTech



